
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

AMENDED NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – LOCATION CHANGE 
 
 

Notice is hereby given by the Board of Education for Community High 

School District #218, Cook County, Illinois, that the tentative budget for the 

fiscal year beginning July 1, 2017, will be on file and conveniently available 

for public inspection at the Office of the Superintendent for the District, at 

10701 South Kilpatrick Avenue, Oak Lawn, Illinois 60453, from and after 

Monday, July 17, 2017. Notice is further given that a public hearing on said 

tentative budget will be held at 6:30 p.m. on the 24th day of August, 2017, at 

Harold L. Richards High School, 10601 S. Central Ave., Oak Lawn, Illinois 

60453. 

 

Carol Kats, Secretary 

Board of Education 

Community High School District #218 
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